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To whom it my concern.

Re:  Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions)
Amendment Bill 2021

I am totally against any further extension of this legislation, because it is based on a lie, as
there is no Covid-19 pandemic in this country, and there never has been.  This disease has
been far less deadly than previous flu epidemics in Australia.  Furthermore, deaths have
occurred mostly in older people with serious underlying health issues.

This legislation is all about the government controlling us, disrupting our lives and
destroying businesses, in order to convince people to take a dangerous and unnecessary
vaccine which has not been properly tested. If the government were truly interested in
protecting our health, they would not have banned proven treatments like Ivermectin and
Hydroxychloroquine.

As a 91 year old who grew up in Nazi Germany, and came to Australia for a better life, I am
truly dismayed about what is happening in this country.  We seem to be following the
modus operandi of the Chinese Communist Party in removing citizens’ rights and
freedoms, using technological surveillance such as check-in apps.

Furthermore, we are engaging in medical experimentation on a scale that makes the Nazis
seem like amateurs.  There is now overwhelming evidence from overseas that these
vaccines are causing carnage, including deaths and serious life-altering injuries, in many
young people who would have easily survived a case of Covid.  And it is becoming clear
that soon children will be targeted with these shots, even though they have almost no risk
from the disease.  In years to come, this will be seen as ‘The Holocaust’ all over again –
except it is being unleashed on the whole population of the world.

Instead of pushing this nefarious agenda, the Queensland government should be standing
up for the truth and Queenslanders’ rights, and immediately rescind the current ‘state of
emergency’ legislation, rather than extending it further.   They should also rescind the
draconian check-in app requirements.

Werner Schmidlin
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